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 Coming from the west on the Long Island Expressway: 

Take the Long Island Expressway (LIE Route 495) east to exit 70. Take Route 111 south to the Sunrise Highway (Route 27, 
which becomes Country Road 39). Travel east for approximately 20 miles to the hospital sign, "H." At the intersection of 
North Sea Road in Southampton, turn right at the traffic light (there is a Seven-11 convenience store at this intersection). 
Proceed straight ahead through four traffic lights and at the fifth traffic light turn left on to Meeting House Lane. The 
Hospital entrance will be on the right. The clinic is the white single level building next to main entrance of hospital on 
left hand side. Note: There is no number on the sign. Additional parking is located across from the hospital.  

Coming from the west on the Sunrise Highway: 

Sunrise Highway (Route 27) East, which becomes CR 39A. Follow to the Southampton exit at North Sea Road (7/11 on 
corner). Right on North Sea Road. Turn left at fifth traffic light onto Meeting House Lane. The Hospital entrance will be 
on the right. The clinic is the white single level building next to main entrance of hospital on left hand side. Note: There 
is no number on the sign. Additional parking is located across from the hospital.   

Coming from the east on the Sunrise Highway: 

Take Montauk Highway west, past The Princess Diner in Water Mill. Continue straight to Old Town Road and make a 
left.  Go to stop sign and make a right on Meeting House Lane.  The Hospital entrance will be on the left. The clinic is the 
white single level building next to main entrance of hospital on left hand side. Note: There is no number on the sign. 
Additional parking is located across from the hospital. 

 


